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To The Florida Department of State
Secretary of State
Division of Corporations

Ref: Annual report notice
Dear sir or Madam,

On the 25" of April 2007 I sent 2 Washington mutual Bank number > 110) o the behalf
of Corpocaribe INC to pay for the annual report to the Florida Department of Siate.

— —-According. to_your-notice:L.received.in. July,.the.amount.due hasn (. been.paid..However,
further consultations with Washington Mutual Bank Showed that, although submitted, the
cheque hasn’t been charged.

After talking to the officials from the Florida Department of State and explaining our
situation, and also emphasizing that the delay in paying was not our fault, but it was
rather due to the unreliability of post offices, we were advised to write a letter of
explanation and resend the previously mentioned cheque, which is what we are doing
now.

We would very much appreciate your help and understanding in this matter. “ =g enagy

We are looking forward to your quick reply and a confirmation of receiving this letter
sent to our address.

Kind regards,......
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